
 
 

Mission:  The mission of King Christian School is to equip students to positively impact society through a Christ-centred education in a supportive and dedicated community. 
Vision:  As a vibrant, connected partner in our community, KCS integrates 21st century learning skills, resources and strategies to engage students in a Christ-centred education. 

INVITE  IGNITE IMPACT 

School Matters 
November 26, 2024 

 
Keeping you connected with what is happening at the school. 

 
School News and Business 

 

Thanks for your support! 
 
The 2024 KCS Merry Market held on November 9th was a huge success.  Thank 
you for supporting this annual fund-raiser by purchasing baked goods, bidding 
on auction items or volunteering your time to make it happen.  Altogether, the 
event raised over $40,000. 

 

The Mystery of the Manger - It’s the Gospel Truth! 
 
The KCS annual Christmas program promises to be a wonderful celebration of 
the TRUE meaning of Christmas and you are invited!   
 
When:  Wednesday, December 18 
Time:  11:30 AM or 7:00 PM 

 

On November 1st, KCS welcomed Tish MacDonald from ‘Honour Them Well’, a 
local organization that aims to honour veterans who have served and those who 
currently serve.  Students learned that they can play a role in honouring 
veterans in many different ways.  On November 11th, the school community 
gathered for a Remembrance Day ceremony in which we reflected on the 
freedoms we enjoy because of the sacrifices made by veterans.  The grade 8 
class took a leadership role with this ceremony on behalf of the school. 

 

The KCS Volleyball teams represented our school well recently as they 
participated in area tournaments.  On November 21st, KCS hosted a boys’ 
tournament for 7 teams.  Every team played very well and our team finished the 
day with a 3rd place.  The girls’ team travelled to TCS in Barrie and faced tough 
competition, finishing the day in 4th place.  Big thanks to coaches and 
volunteers for making tournament day such a wonderful culmination to the 
season! 

 

A big thank you to the KCS community for the generosity shown this fall!  Our 
school entered into a season of giving as an expression of love to children in 
under-resourced parts of the world.  Children and their parents packed boxes 
with items that would be a joy to receive.  We pray that the gifts would be a 
blessing to the children who receive them!   

 

Christmas Orders: With Christmas approaching it is time to plan your shopping 
and what better way than purchasing gift cards though the T.R.I.P. Program.  
Gift cards are always appreciated, and you can support King Christian School at 
the same time. To guarantee delivery in time for Christmas, we ask that you 
place your order by December 4th. See attached order form, or order through 
Zeffy with your credit card.  https://www.zeffy.com/en-CA/ticketing/8de9af0f-
6457-4be1-b66b-52809f170403 

 

Calendar 
Wednesday, November 27, 2024   Friday, December 20, 2024 
Chapel - 8:45 am     Christmas Chapel – 8:45 am 
Membership Meeting - 7:00 pm   Year-End donations last day to drop off at the school  
Wednesday, December 4, 2024   is Dec. 20th for 2024 tax receipts, for alternate  
TRIP gift card orders due     arrangements please contact finance@kingchristian.ca 
Wednesday, December 18, 2024   Monday, December 23 to Friday, January 3 
Christmas Concert at 11:30 am & 7:00 pm  Christmas Break – School closed 
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